From: Anna Raleigh Sent: 03 May 2018 15:10

To: Sam Dumbrell

Subject: Former Wealden Brickworks - Planning Application WSCC/015/18/NH - Internal

Dear Sam

Thank you for consulting with us. The potential effects on public health are considered within the 'population and health assessment' and we have not identified any additional issues. Recommendations have been provided by Public Health England and we would advise that these are taken into account.

Kind regards

Anna Raleigh Director of Public Health

Room 137, First Floor, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RQ